
From: Sandy Tod <sandytod65@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, January 29, 2022 6:54 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Wilson street Amica 
 
Dear sir, 
Firstly it is disappointing that you would even entertain reviewing a proposal that comes no where near 
the current development guidelines for Ancaster's downtown core. 
In my view the short time line proposed is an insult to the residents who were attracted to Ancaster's 
core with current development guidelines. 
 
I would hope that the planning committee and council do the right thing and send this right back to the 
developer, requesting that they apply for something that meets the current development guidelines. 
 
The development they are proposing is more suitable to a location like Cancun Mexico! 
 
Regadrs, 
Sandy 
 
 
Sandy Tod 
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